
 

 

Q40-3629-00 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 September 2020 

MARKTEC Corporation 

Quality Assurance Dept 

 

Notice for Super-Light E-40 stop manufacturing 

 

 

Thank you very much for your continued business. We would like to inform you about 

Super-Light E-40 stop manufacturing as mentioned below. 

 

Note 

1. Target product 

 Super-light E-40 

 

2. Reason for stop manufacturing 

According to the discontinuation of manufacturing the components of Super-Light E-

40, we will stop manufacturing the main unit. 

 

3. Manufacturing termination time 

End of December 2020 

(Sales of the main unit will be limited, stock only.) 

 

4. Maintenance termination time 

End of December 2023 

(Depending on the inventory situation of the parts, correspondence deadline may be 

changed.) 

 

5. Alternative models 

Super-light E-40L 


